COPY
L1I.OYD S REGISTER OF SHIPEIING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

6th September 196l.

R. Dear Sirs,

In reply to your letter of the 28th
August, 1 have to inform y u that provided
a General Examination is held about the end
of October next, including dry docking, the
Committee will be prepared to consider
postponement of the Special Survey for a period
to be determined by the condition of the ship
s found and reported upon at the ULime of the
General BExaminstion. It will be observed that
the ship is 30 years old.

It is considered that the Continuous
Survey of the Machinery should be advanced
next month by the examination of port main
engine Nos. 1 and2 units and starbosrd main
engine Nos. 1 and 2 top and bottom ends, also
some essential pumps.

I shell be glad if you will advise the
Owners accordingly.

Yours faithfully,

Deputy Clerk \bo the

Classification Committee.
The Surveyors,
B1RGLPORE.,
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